
BOARD OF PUBLIC WORKS AND SAFETY 

SPECIAL MEETING 

February 1, 2024 

 

The Board of Public Works and Safety met for a regular session at City Hall on 

Wednesday, February 1, 2024, at 9:00 A.M. CST with the following members 

present:  Mayor Dennis Estok; Clerk-Treasurer Cyndi Kidder; Board Members 

Steve Dodge and Jim Collins.  City Attorney Autumn Ferch was absent. 

 

RE: APPROVAL OF NEW HIRE – POLICE DEPARTMENT 

 

Police Chief Chad Dulin gave his recommendation for the new hire to the Board.  

A lengthy discussion was held.  Jim Collins made a motion, seconded by Steve 

Dodge approving the hiring of the new officer Harold Smith III.  Motion posted 

with Three (3) ayes and No (0) nays. 

 

There being no further business to come before the Board at this time the meeting 

upon motion was duly adjourned. 

 

 

        ________________________ 

        Dennis Estok, Mayor 

 

 

Attest: ______________________________ 

 Cyndi Kidder, Clerk-Treasurer 


